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As a resident of Multnomah County and proud Oregonian, I vehemently oppose any 

change to our current vote by mail system. There is no good reason to do this except 

to make voting more inconvenient and disenfranchise voters. Please record my 

opposition. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Koralewicz, MPH,LCSW 


